CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 25, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05529-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 8:47 AM

To: 'mike nasiatka'

Subject: RE: reference docket 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Nasiatka,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: mike nasiatka [mailto:partime5@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: reference docket 160021-E1

To whom it may concern - | Michael Nasiatka a Fpl customer residing at 28100 L.Burton Fletcher ct.,Bonita Springs Fl. 34135 - would
like to voice my complaint to the proposed increase rates - | have no choice but to have Fpl service - there are no other Elec.
companies available to me - it is my understanding the primary reason for the increase is to increase share holder returns - | am retired
and at times find these frivolous increase to be quite a burden on my budget. | think it seems very discriminatory to us.

Thank You Mike Nasiatka
28100 L.Burten Fletcher ct
Bonita Springs ,Fl 34135
Ref. Docket 160021-E1

)


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 25, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05529-16




